May 2023

Grant Road Crowthorne
Berkshire RG45 7HZ
01344 772658
secretary@edgbarrowschool.co.uk
www.edgbarrowschool.co.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

EDGBARROW SKI TRIP - EASTER 2024

Thank you for your interest in the Ski trip. I am delighted to inform you that your child has secured a place on the Ski trip for 2024. There has been a huge interest in the trip to which the deadline has now passed.

We have received 70 responses and, as such, the price of the trip should remain at £1478. However, there is a chance this may fluctuate slightly if a significant number of those who have initially signed up drop out and do not make the initial payment. Once all deposits have been received, the final price will be fixed.

Please can I ask that you make an initial non-refundable deposit of £200 by Monday 5th **June** (first day back from half term). If you fail to pay by this deadline it could result in your child losing their place on the trip. Please can I ask that all payments over the next 7 months are paid on time as it is incredibly time consuming to chase payments and contact home.

I will be in contact with further details about the trip nearer the time, however please see below some useful links in the meantime:

- Claviere Piste Map https://www.skiresort.info/ski-resort/via-lattea-sestrieresauze-doulxsan-sicarioclavieremontgenevre/trail-map/
- Hotel Miramonti booking.com https://www.booking.com/hotel/it/miramonti-claviere.en-gb.html
- Snow union who sell and hire equipment to keep costs down (we have an online meeting booked for you on the 1st November) https://www.snowunion.co.uk/

The second trip payment will be due by the 12th July 2023; however you are more than welcome to overpay on the amounts stated whenever you like to save having to make multiple payments

We would ask you to use the online payment system to pay for this if possible. If you have already created an online account, please use this as normal. If you have not already created an account, you should have received a letter with your pupil link code and guidance on creating the account. If you need a copy of this, please email finance@edgbarrowschool.co.uk for a copy.











If you do not use online banking, or prefer to pay by cheque, please would you make the cheque payable to Edgbarrow School and write your child's name and 'Ski Trip 2024' on the back.

If you no longer wish to send your child on the trip, please could you let me know as soon as possible.

soon as possible.		
Thank you for your support in th	nis trip.	
Yours sincerely		
Taple		
Γ Fisher Γrip Co-ordinator ⊁		
REPLY SLIP: Ski Trip 2024 Please return to School Office		······································
Name of student		Tutor Group
I do wish my son/daughter to pa deposit of £200 by Monday 5 th J		agree to pay a non-refundable
Payment made online*		
Cash		
Cheque		
Use credit from previous trip ref	funded online	
Signed(Parent/Carer)	I	Date
Cheques should be made payable name written on the reverse	e to Edgbarrow School wit	h "Ski trip 2024" and your child's

^{*}Please do not return this reply slip until payment has been made online